
 

Dates for your di-
ary 

Term 4: 

Monday 28th Febru-
ary – Friday 8th April 

 

2nd May—Bank Holi-
day 

 

 

House Points: 

Kettledrum; 3266 

Rockfel; 3559 

Alderbrook; 3396 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from the Principal 

Dear parents and carers, 

We have enjoyed a very busy end of term, with visits from the Fire 

Station and local Police. The fire engine came to school to F1 and F2 to 

support their enquiry on ‘people who help us’. Also Police Constable 

Lee and PSCO King visited Year 6 to talk to them about Internet Safety. 

Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times 

re COVID, we have managed well as a team particularly with many of 

our staff off unwell. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff at Lambourn 

for all their hard work this term and to wish them a very well deserved 

Easter holiday. 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the start of term—25th April 

Wishing you all a wonderful  Easter! 

With best wishes 

Rachel 

Mrs Rachel Perkins       

Principal                         

 

 

LOVE, INTEGRITY, GRIT, HOPE and TRUST 

 

8th April 2022 



Christian Value Medal Winners 

 

Year 1   Sam 

Year 2  Hanna 

Year 3 Bella 

Year 4 Ruby 

Year 5 Lucas 

Year 6 Millie 

 

LOVE, INTEGRITY, GRIT, HOPE and TRUST 

 

PTA Easter Raffle Fundraiser 

 

Many thanks for all your kind donations to the PTA chocolate collection for 

their fundraiser. The funds will go towards supporting the school and in par-

ticularly fun resources. This term the PTA have purchased lots of garden toys 

for the Early Years children and the defibrillator as mentioned before. 

 

Many thanks for all your support! 

 

 



Congratulations choir! 

 

Well done to our fabulous choir for their wonderful performance at the Anvil last week. 

It was out of this world and we were so proud of you all!  

Thank you to Mrs Findlay and Mrs Womersley for their fabulous support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fire Engine Visit 

 

Last Friday the F1 and F2 children enjoyed learning about people who help us with a 

special visit from Lambourn Fire Service. They sat in the cab, held the hose and tried on 

the uniforms. It was a wonderful opportunity for the children to learn about fire safety 

and how to ask for help by calling 999!  

 

 

 



 

Well done Football team! 

Congratulations to our football team on reaching the quarter finals in the Newbury tour-

nament last week! Huge thanks goes to Mr Rackham for his coaching skills and Mrs 

Howell for supporting  at the event. 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you – PTA  

Many thanks to the Parent Teacher Association for their purchase of a defibrillator for 

the school. This is such a key life saving resource especially as we have our own swim-

ming  pool. Please find below a photo of a few children proudly showing off the machine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The following poem was written independently by Megan in Year 3, 
she is a very talented writer and we are pleased to share her impres-

sive writing with you all. Well done Megan! 



 

 

Principal’s Awards 

Congratulations to all the children who received  Principal’s 

Awards this week. We are all very impressed with the fol-

lowing children’s quality of work and commitment to their 

learning.  

Well done everyone else,  remember never, never, never 

give 

up! 
 

 

F1 Oscar 

F2  Lyla-Mae and Finley 

Year 1  Anthony and Luca 

Year 2 Mia and Anni 

Year 3  Keira K and Ivy 

Year 4  Harriet and Poppy S 

Year 5   Charlie A and Alice 

Year 6   Ava and Gaurish



 


